
You are invited to the 

WAGGONER FAMILY REUNION 

MAY 9TH AND 10TH, 2015 

SULLIVAN, ILLINOIS 

 

We would like to invite all Waggoner descendants to attend a WAGGONER 

FAMILY REUNION on May 9th and 10th, 2015 which is going to be held at Wyman 

Park (formerly Freeland Grove Park) in Sullivan, Illinois. 

 

This is a short invitation with more information to follow regarding events, 

times, and specifics regarding the reunion.  For over the past 150 plus years, 

there have been many Waggoner reunions, in various locations across the 

country, with many of those held at Sullivan, Illinois as this was one of the 

jumping off places for many of our ancestors. 

 

So in the next few days, we will send out the full event schedule with other 

attachments that will help us to catch up to history that has been preserved in 

many ways over those many years. 

 

If you would please let us know e-mail addresses or mailing addresses of other 

family members that we may contact, we would appreciate that.  As of today, 

we are sending this out to all of the contacts that we currently have and hope 

that you can set aside these dates and plan to attend. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Janie Ball      Doris Hubner 

P.O. Box 4497     211 W. Washington 

Estes Park, CO 80517    Onarga, Illinois 60955 

Ph:  970 586-4557     Phone:  815-268-4371  

e-mail:  thelazyeasel@estesvalley.net e-mail:  doze92@msn.com 

 

MORE TO FOLLOW! 
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